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Full Text

The Permanent Forum takes note of the upcoming World Congress of Protected
Areas, to be held in Barcelona in October 2008. The Forum reiterates its
recommendation to the 2003 World Congress of Protected Areas. The Forum
requests that the United Nations Declaration on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples
be duly considered in the deliberations and results of the World Congress on
Protected Areas, and that its participating organizations address the issues of
restitution and free, prior and informed consent of indigenous peoples for
conservation activities affecting indigenous lands and territories, sacred sites and
indigenous peoples’ conservation activities.
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